Reedham Parish Council AGM – Monday 11th April 2022 – Police report – Acle Local Neighbourhood Policing Team. 
PC 1586 Jackie Chambers and PC 1682 Steve Godden. 
Please note recent change of supervisor to Sgt 487 Olly Ketteridge 
We have had a look at the crime figures for just Reedham from 01/01/2022 to 30/03/2022. 
There were 8 Criminal investigations recorded.  8 Common Assaults, of which, all were part of a single incident in a care home and the other crime was an Assault ABH which was domestic related. 
There have been no calls to raise any concerns for the local community, no calls of Anti-social behaviour. 

We held our Priority Setting Meeting for the Acle LPNT, which includes Reedham, on 29th March. 
The following priorities we set:
Speeding and Traffic Calming.
Tackling Anti Social Behaviour.
The next Priority Setting Meeting will take place at 6pm on 28th June 2020 via Microsoft Teams, please get in contact with us on SNTAcle@norfolk.police.uk for any further information or to raise any concerns. 

We are aware that as the summer approaches, the activities on the area will increase, we always work closely with our colleagues from the Broads Beat across the summer months to help increase the policing cover to the area on both road and river. 

We will also be holding further community engagement days in which the team will set up at a location in the village and be available for the community to come and speak to us on a face to face basis.  Please follow Broadland Police Facebook page for any details of any future engagement events in your area. 
Please see that attached promotional posters for Community Speed Watch and Neighbourhood Watch.  

